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/
1. The maximum duration of statements by heads of delegation will be six minutes.
2. Pursuant to Article 17 of the Rules of Procedure of the Twenty-ninth Meeting of Consultation of Ministers of Foreign Affairs, the proposals that the members wish to submit to the Meeting of Consultation shall be presented to the Secretariat within the period set by the Meeting itself.
3. Pursuant to Article 19 of the Rules of Procedure of the Twenty-ninth Meeting of Consultation of Ministers of Foreign Affairs, at the opening session, if necessary, committees will be formed, which shall be governed by the said Rules of Procedure.
4. Pursuant to Article 20 of the Rules of Procedure of the Twenth-ninth Meeting of Consultation of Ministers of Foreign Affairs, verbatim minutes shall be taken of the plenary sessions and the records of the other sessions shall be kept in the archives of the Meeting of Consultation for distribution to the members as restricted documents.
5. To instruct the General Secretariat to take all necessary steps internally to ensure that the audio of all sessions held during the twenth-ninth Meeting of Consultation of Ministers of Foreign Affairs be duly recorded and stored (including with spare/back-up copies), in order to be subsequently made available to the member states upon request.
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�.	At its meeting of May 24, 2017, the Permanent Council agreed to transmit these recommendations to the Twenty-ninth Meeting of Consultation of Ministers of Foreign Affairs for its consideration.








